
Is It Okay For  
Bethlehem School District Administrators  

To Strip Search Our Kids?   
 

Are you okay with your child or 

grandchild being strip searched at 

school, by civilian administrators?   

 

Do you know that today, they have 

full authority to do it? 

Six years ago, the US Supreme Court 

ruled that some strip searches might go “too far”, possibly violating a child’s rights.  

But, the judges did not define “too far”.  So, with no clear rules, school 

administrators can strip search your child and if they do go too far, your only 

recourse is to challenge them in court after the damage is done.  Not only that, 

but shockingly, there is no requirement that school officials even tell you that they 

strip searched your child.  You might not find out until weeks later.  

We understand that there may be a situation that calls for the personal search of a 

student.  But at those rare times, we feel the search must be carried out by a 

uniformed police officer of the same gender.  Obviously, police are trained to 

respect our constitutionally protected rights.  Further, we feel that the school 

needs to notify parents as soon as the decision to conduct the search is made.   

But the Bethlehem School Board is refusing to implement such a policy!  

If you live in the district, please sign our petition.  When you do, we automatically 

send an email to the Board President demanding that they protect our kids. 

 Go to: www.PetitionPA.com/103 

And Sign The Petition Today! 
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